
  

OOOO    
n Novem-
ber 5th, 
some of 

our members 
supplied cars for 
a display that 
was held at the 
McDonald’s lo-
cated on Mid-
Rivers Drive near 

Hwy. 94 in St. Charles County. Each partici-
pant was given a goody bag and coupons that 
included a free lunch. Some may think that’s 
Dan Kelly in his droptop, but that really is 
Ronald McDonald filling the cockpit. This 
year’s show season has been stretched due 
to the unseasonably warm weather. After this 
cruise, some of our group headed to another 
cruise. As always, Mike McCallister brought 
the donuts and the shade. Thanks Mike! 


